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Brabeia Inc. 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

Brabeia Inc. Announces Resignation of Tracy Wattie from Board 
  

VANCOUVER, BC, Canada (February 12, 2016) - Brabeia Inc. (BBA: CSE) (the 
"Company") announced today that Tracy Wattie has resigned from the Company’s board of 
directors.   

The Company announced on February 10, 2016 that Giovanni Gasbarro has replaced Ms. Wattie 
as the CEO and President of the Company.  

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD, 

Giovanni Gasbarro 
President and CEO 

Neither the Canadian Stock Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of 
the Canadian Stock Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Giovanni Gasbarro 
(604) 939-1848 
giogas2@gmail.com 
 


